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Dear Liaison Group Member:

A meeting of the Steering Committee for the Hudson River PCB
Reassessment has been scheduled for Wednesday, October 16, 1991
at 7:00 P.M., at the HoJo Inn in Saugerties, New York (at exit 20
on the New York State Thruway). The purpose of this meeting is to
allow the Chairs and Co-Chairs of the four Liaison Groups to
discuss the concerns and comments of the Liaison Group membership
with regard to the recently released Phase 1 Report.

This meeting is important since it brings your thoughts, comments
and questions on this document and the ̂"Reassessment Project to
the Hudson River Oversight Committee, through your Liaison Group
officers. There will be a meeting of the Hudson River Oversight
Committee on Tuesday, October 22, 1991, at 6:30 P.M. at the
Ramada Inn on Route 9 in Poughkeepsie, New York.

If your Liaison Group has not met to discuss the Phase 1 Report,
I suggest that you get together before October 16th. I will be
pleased to assist you with mailing out meeting notices to your
respective groups, as I have recently done for the Citizens and
Agricultural Groups. If you can not meet with your Chair or Co-
Chairs in person, please make certain to get your comments to
them by phone.

Since your Group officers will be representing you at the
Steering Committee meeting, it is not necessary that you attend.
However, a limited number of seats for observers will be
available. Please note that since this is a working session, no
comments or questions will be taken from the public during the
proceedings.

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the agenda for the
Steering Committee Meeting. If you require more information or
assistance, please call me at 212/264-7214.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator and
Steering Committee Chair
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